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Allocation of Places at Brakenhale School September 2019 

 
There are 210 places available for students who will join Year 7 at Brakenhale School in September 2019. The 

closing date for the Supplementary Information Form was 31 October 2018. By this date, 505 applications 
had been received for consideration by the Admissions Panel.  

 

The school is therefore oversubscribed and, in line with the published Admissions Arrangements, the 
Admissions Panel of the Governing Board has allocated places according to the criteria published in the 

booklet ‘Guide to Secondary Education in Bracknell Forest’ and in the Brakenhale School Admissions 
Arrangements which were given to parents/carers in September 2018.  

 
The following table sets out the number of applicants in each category: 

 

SEN (children with an Educational Health Care Plan) 0 

Priority 1 (looked after children) 6 

Priority 2 (social & medical) 0 

Priority 3 (designated area) 204 

Priority 4 (children of staff members) 0 

Priority 5 (children with siblings) 0 

Priority 6 (distance) 0 

 

6 Looked after children (LAC) have been awarded a statutory place leaving a further 204 places to be 
allocated by the Governing Board.  

 
Applicants have been considered against the categories as set out in the Admissions Arrangements and 

ranked by category. The first 210 ranked applicants have been offered a place.  

 
Those applicants who have not been offered a place have been automatically placed in ranked order on a 

waiting list, which will be maintained until the end of the Autumn Term 2019.  From this list, offers of a place 
will be made, in order of priority, to fill any places which are not taken up. After that time applicants may 

indicate that they wish to remain on the waiting list for the remainder of the academic year 2019 - 2020. A 

new application will need to be made for each subsequent academic year to be placed on the waiting list. 
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